

RESOLUTION AG 1/96

The 76th General Assembly held at Cape Town from 10 to 18 November 1996, on the invitation of the Government of the Republic of South Africa,

THANKS Mrs. Didiza, Vice-Minister of Department of Agriculture for her presence and the personal interest she has shown in the activities of the vitivinicultural sector and particularly of the activities of the O.I.V.,

COMPLIMENTS the Organising Committee for their warm and delicate welcome and the quality of their organising,

EMPHASIZES the very interesting themes, especially those concerning environment, ASSURES the professional support of their gratitude for the part they have played in the organisation of the meetings and receptions and gladly emphasizes the successful quality of the wines and vine products presented to the delegates.



Certified in conformity Cape Town, 15th November 1996

